
 

Colony Trust Company Announces Sponsorship 

of 2019 Al Todd Workshop 
 

Charlotte, North Carolina – July 12, 2019 – Colony Trust Company is pleased to announce that it 

will be a sponsor of the South Carolina Bar’s 2019 Al Todd Estate Planning Workshop 

(www.scbar.org).  The conference will be held July 12-13, 2019 at Kiawah Island, SC. 

Colony Trust Company was initially formed to provide a solution to the specific fiduciary needs of 

its existing client families and soon realized that there was a demand for customized fiduciary 

services.  Given its deep experience working with the complexities of family structures and 

dynamics, Colony believes that families and their trusted advisors prefer a flexible and nimble 

corporate trustee rather than traditional bank and brokerage company trust organizations.   

“In our first year of operations, we experienced considerable growth which continues to fuel our 

optimism for the future” Eric D. Ridenour, Managing Partner at Colony Trust Company said. “Our 

clients appreciate the time we take to build genuine connections with each member of their family 

and to develop a deep understanding of their unique family circumstances and vision for their 

wealth.” 

The South Carolina Bar presents this advanced level CLE program biennially to experienced estate 

planners and tax attorneys across the state.  It is named in honor of workshop founder Al Todd.  

The program covers significant estate planning, estate administration and tax issues. 

About Colony Trust Company 

Colony Trust Company is an independent, North Carolina public trust company regulated by the 

North Carolina Banking Commission.  We provide comprehensive trust and estate administration 

services to individuals and families of significant wealth across the U.S.  We are privileged to serve 

five client families with over $1 billion in assets under administration. CTC-19-05 


